
CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

Title: Grant of Easement – Easement Dedication to AT&T – Landfill – 3940 Kivett Dr. 

Meeting Date:  August 7, 2023 

Advertising Date:  N/A 

Advertised By:  N/A 

From: Kim Thore, Right of Way Coordinator 

Public Hearing: N/A

 Attachments: Map 

Purpose/Background:  

AT&T Corp. has requested the city to grant a permanent easement along the edge of the landfill property from 

Kersey Valley Rd. to Kivett Dr. to relocate utilities. The AT&T utilities are currently located in a portion of the 

right of way along Kersey Valley Rd. which will be closed and relocated to allow for the landfill expansion. This 

easement will allow AT&T to continue providing service after the road section is closed. The city property is the 

landfill at 3940 Kivett Dr. (parcel # 202911). The permanent easement will be 53,927 square feet (1.238 acres). 

Budget Impact: 

No impact. 

Recommendation:  

Council is requested to approve an easement dedication to AT&T Corp. to relocate utilities.  
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